
DEMOCRACY  SAUSAGE  SIZZLE

WE NEED YOU ON 21ST MAY!

Newborough's Democracy Sausage Sizzle and Cake Stall is almost here! And we need your
help to make it happen.

We will be selling the usual egg and bacon rolls, sausage sizzle, freshly baked pastries, cakes,
cool drinks etc.  Please spread the word to friends and family to come to Newborough and
support our school fundraiser.

Help Needed
Please sign up to volunteer a couple of hours on the day - we need parents to cook the BBQ,
sell treats, take payments, help set up and pack away. Sign yourself up to the same shift with a
friend, it's a pretty fun way to assist our school and also meet some new faces.

Sign up here: https://volunteersignup.org/PKC4M

Cake Stall
We would love to offer some HOME BAKED goods to go with our freshly baked danishes and
pastries. Cupcakes, brownies, slices and gluten free options would be fantastic. We have cake
boxes if needed, otherwise cakes can be brought to the stall first thing Saturday morning (or if
pre-arranged dropped at the canteen on the Friday 20th May).

If you can assist by baking something, then please text Bec Brown on 0417851326 or email
Carly Fowkes at: newboroughpcsec@gmail.com
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